
Subject: RE: RSVPs for Board dinner
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 12/10/2015 05:21 PM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
CC: 'Lisa Schechter' <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Thanks Jim – could we call a few of our usual attendees if they haven’t
RSVP’d yet?  We can’t do last minute J

 

Do we need valet parking – we didn’t last year, but the Snyder bldg.
wasn’t completed either.  Let me know.

 

Hugs,

L

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 4:54 PM
To: Laurie Goldman
Cc: Lisa Schechter
Subject: RSVPs for Board dinner

 

We currently have 13 RSVPs for our dinner on Tue./Dec. 15th.  There
probably will be 2 or 3 more, but these Members usually do not respond
to the meeting announcements.

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 


